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We recently celebrated ‘Maths Week’. As part of 

our Maths week celebrations children worked on 

projects at home. Thank you to all our parents who 

helped the children with their home learning 

projects, they were fantastic!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Article of the month 

Article 3: All adults should do what is best for 

children 

 

 

 

The P1 children are very excited to be working with 

Belfast City Council Play Service. They recently had 

their first session and worked on activities linked to 

‘Starting School’. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
     

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

   School will be closed for mid-term: 

Mon 28th Oct- Fri 1st Nov  (inclusive) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss McKenna and Miss Toner’s class had Mary 

Brady from the Belfast City Council in class, for 

recycling week. They were the very first class in 

Northern Ireland to try out a brand new Recycling 

Week Board Game! It was great fun! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

At holy Rosary we believe that Parents and teachers 

should work together as a team, towards creating 

the best possible learning environment for our 

children.  

Please be sure to watch your child’s curriculum 

video in order to best support them with their 

learning this year! Each teacher has uploaded this 

to the class Showbie page. 

Please complete all homework set on Showbie each 

evening. This will build on class work and allow you 

to support and become involved in your child’s 

learning. 

Parent Teacher meetings will take place during the 

week 25th-29th November. Meetings requiring an 

interpreter will take place during the school day, 

those not requiring an interpreter will take place 

after school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

This year, each year group will choose                                     

one of 17 Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs) to 

explore every half term according to their topic. 

Our SDGs for this half-term are: 

Primary 1   

                SDG 3: Good Health and Well-being 

Primary 2 

                SDG 3: Good Health and Well-being 

Primary 3 

                SDG 5: Gender Equality 

Primary 4  

                SDG 4: Quality Education 

Primary 5 

                SDG 3: Good Health and Well-being 

Primary 6       

                SDG 1: No Poverty 

Primary 7   

                SDG 3: Good Health and Well-being 

 

 

It’s fantastic to have violin and brass lessons 

starting back in school again this year. Wishing all 

the pupils involved a great year ahead with lots of 

practising too!! 

 

 

 

 
As part of our wellbeing focus, the P4-7 children 
were treated to a fantastic performance of Aladdin 
by M&M Productions. The children loved the show! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Our P1-3 children will also be receiving a well-

deserved treat, of a movie afternoon in the hall! 

 

 

 

 
 


